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Barbara Reilly

From: Correspondence Unit <eCorrCorrespondenceUnit@education.gov.ie>
Sent: Friday 28 June 2019 15:20
To: Barbara Reilly
Subject: DES-CU-00854-2019

Ms. Barbara Reilly  
South Dublin County Council 
  
  
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 

PLEASE QUOTE REF NUMBER ON ALL CORRESPONDENCE.  
Our Ref:  DES-CU-00854-2019 

 
 
Dear Ms. Reilly, 
 
 
I refer to your recent e-mail to the Minister for Education and Skills, Mr. Joe McHugh TD, with regard to installing 
CCTV outside Scoil Mhuire in Ballyboden. 

The correct mechanism for works of this nature is the Department's Summer Works Scheme. The application 
process for the next Summer Works Scheme is currently open and it is open to the school to apply for these works 
through that process. 

The Department is not in a position to fund works which are outside the school grounds as these issues are a matter 
for the relevant Local Authority. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
Derek Newcombe 
Private Secretary  
  


